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Dear Dr Bui Huy Hoang,
 
Thank you for sending the sample details. We will next be in touch with reports, once the testing is
completed.
Please be advised that Gareth is no longer employed within the WRL, nor is Mike Johnson.
 
All the best,
 
Valérie
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From: Bui Huy Hoang [mailto:huyhoang0778@gmail.com] 
Sent: 15 March 2018 02:37
To: Donald King; Animal Health; Reference Laboratories Incoming Samples; Gareth Shimmon; Valerie
Mioulet
Cc: bachducluu; RAHO6 - Le Tri Vu; Nguyenthanh, Phuong ( RAHO6); HuyHoang Bui; Phong Vu Pham
Subject: RAHO6 Vietnam send FMD samples information to Pirbright
 
Dear Dr. Donald King and Dr. Michael Johnson  and Dr. Gareth Shimmon
 
We received your email talk about your lab received samples from my Lab - RAHO6 and it was
good quality.
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I would like send to you the sample details information. 
 
Please tell me known if you need more infomation and send to me the result when you have.
 
Thank you very much
 
Best regards
 
Bui Huy Hoang
 
2018-02-01 9:31 GMT+07:00 Bui Huy Hoang <huyhoang0778@gmail.com>:
 

Dear Dr Donald King
 
I am Bui Huy Hoang, vice  Director of Regional Animal Health Office No.6 of DAH of
Vietnam.
 
First of all, thank you very much for the support from you and Pibright laboratory to facilitate RAHO-6’s
laboratory to deeply analyze FMDV many years ago.
 
As you have known, Dr Long passed away for more than a half of year and Mr Bui Huy Hoang, myself, has
taken over his position to contact with you to follow up this activity at RAHO-6.
 
Last year 2017, we did not send the samples to you. However,  We have planned to send 40 samples to
your laboratory for FMD analysis as we have done previously during the early of 2018. 
 
I will contact you again once our preparation step is done.
 
You have a nice day.
 
Best regards,
 
Hoang

 
--
Bui Huy Hoang, DVM, MSc.
Vice Director of Regional Animal Health Office No.6
Manager of Center for Veterinary Diagnostics.
521/1 Hoang Van Thu Street, Ward 4, Tan Binh District, HCM City, Viet Nam.
Tel: + 84 28 39483037 Fax: + 84 28 39483031
Mobile: + 84 912383830
Email: huyhoang0778@yahoo.com.vn
huyhoang0778@gmail.com
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Mobile: + 84 912383830
Email: huyhoang0778@yahoo.com.vn
huyhoang0778@gmail.com

mailto:huyhoang0778@gmail.com
mailto:huyhoang0778@yahoo.com.vn
mailto:huyhoang0778@gmail.com
mailto:huyhoang0778@yahoo.com.vn
mailto:huyhoang0778@gmail.com

